
 

Medical Affairs Advisory Committee Meeting 

December 19, 2018 

 

Members Present:  John Allen, Ajjai Alva, Stephanie Chervin, Rishindra Reddy, (Chair) Soumya 
Rangarajan, Jean Song, Marschall Runge 

Guests Present:  David Spahlinger, Executive Vice Dean for Clinical Affairs 

Presenter:  John Allen, Chief Clinical Officer, UMMG 

Topic of Discussion:  Advanced Practice Providers Summary Update 

Dr. Rishindra Reddy (Chair) opened the meeting with introductions of the MAAC members.  Dr. Reddy 
discussed the need to meet monthly throughout the year including when Dr. Runge will not be present. 

The October MAAC meetings minutes were approved and Dr. Rishindra will submit to the Faculty 
Senate. 

Dr. Spahlinger provided background information as to how and why the APP changes are necessary. 

Dr. Allen gave an overview of the Advanced Practice Providers summary and update.  The group 
discussed issues needing attention, including proper documentation compliance and MiChart templates 
that are continually revised.  Additional engagement at the Chair level was also suggested. 

Dr. Runge asked the group for feedback on using MiChart.  The group commented that there are several 
different ways to enter information into the system and it’s difficult to keep up with new templates and 
training.  Having medical students help with documentation was suggested as well as the need for NP 
onboarding guidelines. 

Dr. Reddy reminded everyone that we will now meet in 7323 moving forward and the meeting was 
adjourned.   
 
The next MAAC meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 16, 2019 at 7:30 am in the Dean’s 
Conference Room #7323, Med. Sci Bldg. I  

  

  


